
Queens Civic Congress highlights this cleanup as
an example of how the City benefits when it

support its volunteer neighborhood organizations.
This post recognizes the North Bellerose Civic 

Association and their recent cleanup, March 31, 2009 at 
the St. Gregory's R.C. Church Parking Lot and at a 

location on Hillside Avenue and 249th Street.  Please note 
Queens Civic Congress policy prohibits any publication 

of the actual graffiti so please enjoy the clean views.

                                                    

Graffiti Removed: 249th Street off Hillside Avenue 
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Graffiti Removed: St, Gregory's R.C. Church Parking Lot


